LEWIS B. STILLWELL

ELM ROAD

PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY

April 17, 1936

3176



Mr. H. H. Henline, National Secretary American Institute of Electrical Engineers 33 West 39th Street New York, New York

Dear Mr. Henline:

Many thanks for your courteous letter of April 7. Your work and that of your office in every detail relating to the recent presentation of the Edison Medal, was admirable.

I hope that a copy of the March issue of ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING was sent to Mr. Reginald Belfield, although I am not sure that I included him in the list which I sent you. If, by chance, he was overlooked, I hope your office can still find a spare copy to send to him. His address is Ashton Hall, St. Peter, Barbados, West Indies.

Sincerely yours,

LBS: VP

LEWIS B. STILLWELL

ania B. Stillwelf

April 20, 1936

Dr. L. B. Stillwell Elm Roed Princeton, N.J.

Dear Dr. Stillwell:

We sincerely appreciate the comments in your letter of the 17th concerning our work in connection with the presentation of the Edison Medal, and needless to say are pleased to know that your opinions are so favorable.

Mr. Reginald Belfield's name was not on the list submitted by you for the receipt of the March issue of ELEC-TRICAL ENGINEERING, but we are immediately sending him a copy.

Very truly yours.

National Secretary